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Freshman Parent Night 
 

 
Hello Freshman Parents! 

We know that your night was canceled in the past, and we want to make it up to you!  Ignite is 

hosting a Parent Night for freshman parents who want to see Ignite.  On Wednesday, March 24th, 

Ignite will open it’s doors to all freshman and their parents/guardians to tour Ignite.  Our building 

will be open from 4:00pm - 5:30pm for your scholar to take you on a tour.  This will be an open time 

where you can come and go as you please. 

In addition, because scholars can take dual credit courses starting their 10th grade year, we will 

have 2 sessions about dual credit.   

These sessions will be from 4:00pm - 4:30pm and 5:00pm - 5:30pm and will include a brief 

presentation followed by a question answer session. This will be repeat information from the dual 

credit virtual parent meetings last month.  

Please note that social distancing must be observed and masks will be required.  Temperatures 

will be taken at the door.  Parents wishing to conference with teachers are asked to make an 

appointment with the teacher for a later date and time.   

We can’t wait to see you! 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 
Job Fair 

  

 
 
 



 
 

YouScience 

Exciting news!  

Ignite Scholars will be taking the YouScience assessment next quarter at Ignite.  

We believe YouScience is a great way for scholars to learn more about themselves, explore high-

demand careers that are a good fit for them, and gain a better understanding of how their unique 

talents are needed in the economy.   

There will be more detailed information to come!  

Click the link below to learn more about YouScience and what it means for your scholar. 

https://www.youscience.com 

 
 
 
Senior picture re-take day
 
Picture re-take day for Senior Tux and Drape pictures is           
Friday, April 2, 2021 at Ignite.   
 
Seniors can come anytime between 10:00 am and 1:30 pm.  
 
The Tux and Drape will be provided by Lifetouch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.youscience.com/hsschooltools/clkn/https/www.youscience.com/


From the Cafeteria  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Vex Robotics  

 

Ignite’s Vex Robotics teams have qualified to go to  

the VEX State Championship on Saturday, April 17th!  

Way to go scholars- we are proud of you!    

 

 

 
 
Other important dates  

 

 Friday, March 19-  No school for Ignite scholars   

 Tuesday, March 16- ACT make-up for 10th graders 

 Tuesday, March 23 -ACT make-up for 11th graders  

 Monday April 12- Friday April 16- Spring Break  

 Tuesday, May 18- No school for Ignite scholars  

 State testing for 10th and 11th graders- the last 2 weeks of school in May.  

 

 More information to come regarding testing.  

 

 

 

Contact Us

The Ignite institute          

at Roebling Innovation Center 
37 Atlantic Ave 
Erlanger, Ky 41018 
Phone- 859-817-3570 
Fax- 859-746-0045 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Web- igniteinstitute.org 

 


